
 
 
 

WHITINGHAM CEMETERY COMMISSIONERS 
Meeting of September 23, 2015 

 
 
Whitingham Cemetery Commissioners met at 6:30 pm. Present Dana Dix, Brad Lackey, 
Linda Brown.   Reviewed cemetery plots and request for burials.   
 
Linda Brown moves to hire Keene Monument Co to repair grave stones Brad Lackey 
seconds.  We will ask them to start ASAP and to start in Jacksonville Cemetery.  Will 
request info on payments, contract prices and changes to stone rows.  Dana Dix voted 
against the motion. 
 
Linda was instructed to post in DVN the closing of cemeteries for Nov. 1 2015 and to 
post for mowing bids to be in the town office by Nov. 13, 2015. 
 
Meeting Closed at 7:30 PM 
 
 

Linda Brown 
 


